
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
Regular Meeting 
Feb. 6, 2019 
 
Members Present: Mike Wickman, John LeNeave, Mike Stavenau, Keith Steward, Ed Henry, 
Jack Doolittle, Dan Hollars, Bill Gransee, Laura Cooper, Richard Cooper, Russel Griffith, Rick 
Elliott 
 
Minutes Jan 2, 2019 approved 
 
Treasurer Report Jan. 31, 2019 approved (by Laura) 
 
Old Business: 
 Philibert found the old plans for the pistol range. Bid is in the works. CAT work will be 
 extra, Pardue to do. Will do gate posts at same time. Must build wall between rifle and 
 pistol range for safety. 
 
 Clay thrower: Tom to coordinate with other organizations. Otherwise table discussion. 
 
 Licensing/tags: takes about 10 minutes. Some glitches. KBE is also doing. 
 
New Business: 
 Gun bills being introduced that will limit amount of ammo able to be purchased to 20 
 rounds per month. 
 
 Can we make $100.00 to Oregon Firearm Federation? Approved Dan/Bill 
  
 Spring Gun Show, April 13 and 14. $30.00 per table. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 


